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Dear Editor,
Sometimes a simple “thanks” is all a teacher needs to feel valued. Teaching is considered to be the most significant profession in the world. So, students should participate during National Teacher Appreciation Week to honor their teachers who contributed big opportunities to their successes. In Asia the Teacher Appreciation Week is an important special period. To let your teachers know how they are cherished by students would really make them happy and give them more encouragement in teaching. I think Teacher Appreciation Day is a great day because teachers should be honored for all their hard work they put into teaching and for being a great educator. Teachers are really worth appreciating. Even if some find teaching a very low profile profession because it has a low annual salary, still, it doesn’t count how honorable it is to become a teacher. Teachers will always be considered as one of the most recognized people in the world because of their loyalty and the love they have for their students. Teachers have been very hardworking and diligent in their profession. A true and committed teacher never really look at the salary they receive. Their passion is not about the salary; it’s on their students. So, therefore, they should really be honored during National Teacher Appreciation Week. I love all my teachers and really appreciate them and their hard work and all they have done for me. So I thank them because they have really made my future brighter so that I can be successful in life and in the near future for me. It’s great to have someone value my education and well-being to succeed in life as well as I do.


